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 DATE:          April 24, 2024  ,  

 

MEMO TO:  Stonington Water Company Customers 

 

FROM:         Annaleis Hafford P.E., Water Company Manager 

 

SUBJECT:    Change Over to Temporary Water – Water Transmission Line 

Improvements Project 

 

 

As you are aware, the Water Company has received funding to replace its failing 

transmission line which supplies potable water to the entire Town.  We are 

providing notice to you regarding the upcoming plans to transfer the Town’s water 

supply to the temporary water transmission system that has recently been installed.  

This is necessary to make the improvements to the permanent water transmission 

line from the water pumping station on Pumping Station Road to the water storage 

tank located on Sunset Avenue.    We are notifying all customers because this 

transfer may cause temporary fluctuations in water and water outages for short 

periods of time as we make this change over.  It is necessary to put the system on 

temporary water prior to starting the replacement of the water transmission line. 

 

This process will start in a few weeks and may cause disruptions to your water 

supply and pressure fluctuations during the transfer of service.  Please call either 

Patrick Smith, Olver Associates Inc. onsite representative at 207-852-8626 or the 

office at Olver Associates Inc. at 207-223-2232 if you have any questions or 

concerns.   We appreciate your patience with all of the water system improvements 

that we have been working hard to complete. 
 

 


